
 

  
 Raveloe Drive, Nuneaton, Warwickshire CV11 4QP 

Telephone: 024 7674 4000 

  

 

Email:  infoges@midlandat.co.uk 
www.george-eliot.warwickshire.sch.uk 

 

Company Registered Number – 07191874 
Registered in England and Wales 
Hinckley Road, Nuneaton CV11 6BH 

 

 

 

 

10th May 2021   

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we approach the end of the Year 11 assessments, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your continuous support of your child and the school. These assessments were a crucial part of the 
Teacher Assessed Grade process that we are required to undertake this year. This is well underway 
and we are now moving into the next phase. 

In the coming days, we will be identifying and supporting those pupils who are missing any 
assessments, and ensure all of our pupils have had the chance to demonstrate what they are capable 
of.  

As this process is coming to an end, we are now focused on supporting your child with their transition 
to post sixteen education and we would like to prepare them as much as possible. In the coming 
weeks we have adjusted the school day to enable them to attend on-line sessions, for example with 
North Warwickshire and South Leicestershire College alongside other careers and transition activities. 

Details of these activities will be shared with you shortly. 

Our plan for weeks beginning 17th to 24th May is as follows: 

 Week beginning 17th May – all Year 11 pupils to finish school at 2.15pm and leave to work from 
home, to continue with post sixteen preparation or stay in school by invite to complete any 
assessments missed/not completed. 

 Week beginning 24th May – all Year 11 pupils to finish school at 1.15pm and leave to work from 
home, to continue with their post sixteen preparation or stay in school by invite to complete any 
assessments missed/not completed. 

 Friday 28th May is the last day of Year 11 at school, subject to all assessments being completed 
by all pupils. All pupils finish at 12.15pm on this day 

We will communicate with you further regarding hoodies, books and uniforms. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs H Zakary 
Principal 
 


